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Dr LEIGH:  Could you undertake to provide to the committee the de-identified data from the most 
recent staff survey? 
Mr Byres:  It would be quite old. I can't give you— 
Dr LEIGH:  When you say 'quite old'? 
Mr Byres:  It can't be the capability review one, because it wasn't shared in full with us. 
Dr LEIGH:  Can you give me the part that was shared? 
Ms Rowell:  We did a pulse survey— 
Mr Byres:  It's in the report. 
Dr LEIGH:  You have nothing more than what's in the report in terms of— 
Mr Byres:  I'd have to have a look at whether there is one or two other metrics. We will take on board 
what we have done in the last 12 months and come back to you. 
 
Answer:  
 
The last pulse survey APRA conducted was in February 2019 and showed the following results 
compared to our results in 2016.  (Asterisk signifies statistically significant change)   
 
 
Top results:  
 

 
 
 



Bottom Results:  
 

 


